

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Proposed Amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw – Speed Limit Changes

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the speed limit on 22nd Street from Neault Road to a point 200 metres west of Neault Road be reduced from 80 km/h to 60km/h;
- 2. That the speed limit on Neault Road from a point 210 metres north of 22nd Street to a point 500 metres north of 33rd Street be reduced from 90 km/h to 70 km/h; and
- 3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate bylaw amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, effective January 1, 2023.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 6, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

September 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.